
Eco Week
Year 3

Our focus for the 
week was Single 
Use Plastic. We 
learnt about the 
dangers it poses to 
the environment 
and then considered 
different ways to 
tackle the problem.

We were responsible for 
promoting Plastic Free July – a 
month where people are 
encouraged to give up one item 
of single use plastic in favour of 
more sustainable options. 

We were lucky to have some 
really informative workshops 
with Geobus and Greenpeace.

Here we are making some wind 
turbines to think about 
renewable energy.


